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27" March 2018

Dear Parents,

For our upcoming English unit, we will be asking the children to make a
dream jar. We would be very grateful if you could send your child in with a
clean glass jar with a lid for this activity.

If the jars could in by the end of week 1 (Friday 20™ April) of next term we
would be very grateful.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 3/4 Team

Miss Tonner, Mrs Wilson, Miss Whitehead, Ms McCarron

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss @m—u-n
1:01453 883273 01453 884829 THE DIOCESE

; : ; OF GLOUCESTER
e: admin@minchschool.net ACADEMIES TRUST

www.minchacademy.net unlocking potential



